Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Caty Royce <caty@frogtownmn.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 4:12 PM
To: Jeffrey Fischbach

Subject: 378 Como Avenue; used car

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Jeffrey,

Hope you and yours are well. Its been awhile. Tried calling but it
went to a lucky Linda who said she had retired (hence the lucky).

I wanted to let you know that District 77 is in support of the
folks opening a used car lot at 378 Como. Please feel free to call me
with any questions.

Be well, caty

Caty Royce, Frogtown Neighborhood Association
651-276-3002

"There is never a moment in the future in which we will work out our salvation. The challenge
is in the moment; the time is always now." James Baldwin



